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To: IMU Adhering Organizations 
 (Adhering Organizations of Associate Members receive this letter for information)  
 
From: Martin Grötschel, IMU Secretary 
 
 
 
Call for nominations for the offices of President and Secretary of IMU 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
This is the next call for nominations in the context of preparations of the IMU General 
Assembly 2014. 
The Adhering Organizations and Committees for Mathematics are invited to submit 
names for the offices of the IMU President and the IMU Secretary for the next term 
(2015-2018). The Adhering Organizations' and Committees for Mathematics’ submis-
sions must include a candidate’s declaration of willingness to serve if elected and a CV. 
Please send your nominations  

by January 15, 2013 
via your official Adhering Organization's/Committee for Mathematics' contact address  
(e-mail, fax, post) to Ragni Piene who has been chosen by the IMU president as the 
Nominating Committee chair. R. Piene’s contact is the following: 
E-mail: ragnip@math.uio.no 
Fax: +47 22 85 43 49 
Postal address: 
Professor Ragni Piene 
University of Oslo 
Faculty of Mathematics and Natural Sciences 
Department of Mathematics  
P.O. Box 1053 Blindern 
NO-0316 Oslo 
Norway 

http://www.mn.uio.no/math/english/people/aca/ragnip/index.html 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Martin Grötschel 
IMU Secretary 
 
 


